
NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING OF THE  
FOX RIVER WATER RECLAMATION DISTRICT BOARD 
 OF TRUSTEES AND BOARD OF LOCAL IMPROVEMENT  

 

 Notice is given that Fox River Water Reclamation District has cancelled the regularly 
scheduled Board of Trustees and Board of Local Improvement Meeting at 5:30 p.m., 
on Wednesday, August 16th, 2023, and it has been rescheduled for Wednesday, August 
30th, 2023 at 5:30 p.m.at the Board Room in the Administration Building of the Fox 
River Water Reclamation District, 1957 LaFox St., South Elgin, IL, 60177.  

Fox River Water Reclamation District 
/s/Benjamin P. Bernal 
President 


